
 

 

 
 

  
  

  

 

   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

     17th January 2022   

Sports Clubs 
We are pleased to be able to continue to offer 2 sports clubs 
to each year group this term. At the moment the school is 
able to subsidise these through the Sport Premium fund so 
they are at no cost to you. As some of the clubs are 
undersubscribed, please have chat with your child to see if 
they would like to attend This is an excellent opportunity for 
them to experience a range of sports and is a very effective 
way of supporting healthy minds and bodies. 
Owls:                   Performing arts/dance  
                             Football 
Kingfisher:          Lacrosse 
                             Tag rugby 
Robins /Wrens: Gymnastics 
                             Football 
Please contact us if your child would like to attend but there 
are challenges preventing this. Conversations will be in 
confidence. We welcome your feedback. 
 

 
 

Diary dates 
Please check these regularly as occasionally we 
may have to change dates. Changes will be in 

bold. 
24/1/22 SATS information meeting for Year 2 

via Zoom 4.p.m 
26/1/22 SATS information meeting for Year 6 

Via zoom 4.pm 
7/2/22 
and 
8/2/22 

Bike ability year 5/6 

Information to follow 

8/2 22 Safer Internet Day 
14/2/22-18/2/22 Half term break. 

 9/3/22 Reading information meeting for 
parents 4.pm via zoom 

19/3/22 Comic relief  
23/3/22 
24/3/22 

Parent consultations 

27/4/22 Online safety training for whole 
school with 2 Johns. 

   Via zoom for parents                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
1/4/22 Last day of Spring term 

4/4/22-18/4/22 Easter Break 

19/4/22 Return to school 

6/5 22 Young voices at 02 

9/5/22 Yr 6 SATS week 
27/5/22 Non-pupil day 

30/4/22-3/5/22 Half term break 

 6/6 22 Non-pupil day 
 7/6/22 Non-pupil day 
 8/6/22 Return to school 

Calendar dates for this year can be found on the 
school website 

 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have been 
awarded Golden certificates. 
Samia   Aurelia   Oscar   Michael   Ettie Ted  
All of Wrens class 
Stars who have been awarded a lunchtime top table 
award: Arthur Terry Tommy 
 

 
 

Updated Isolation guidance 
Changes to the self-isolation period for those who test 
positive for COVID-19. From Monday 17 January, people who 
are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the option to 
reduce their isolation period after 5 full days if they test 
negative with a lateral flow device (LFD) test on both day 5 
and day 6 and they do not have a temperature. For 
example, if they test negative on the morning of day 5 and 
the morning of day 6, they can return to their education or 
childcare setting immediately on day 6. 
The first test must be taken no earlier than day 5 of the self-
isolation period, and the second must be taken the  
following day.  
All test results should be reported to NHS Test and Trace.  
If the result of either of their tests is positive, they should 
continue to self-isolate until they get negative results from 
two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have 
completed 10 full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest. 
Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who 
continues to have a temperature will need to complete the 
full 10 day period of self-isolation.  
Further information on self-isolation for those with COVID-
19 is available.  

 

Website 
The website is regularly updated with information 
about the school curriculum and policies. We have 
also recently added some new photos and will 
continue with this over the rest of the year. Thank 
you to New Hall School whose team support with 
managing the website. 

Safeguarding 
Thank you for letting us know arrangements for pick 
up for your child where there is another adult 
collecting them. For their safety, please do not drop 
your child off in the morning until a member of staff 
is in the car park. Please talk to us if you have a 
difficulty with drop off or pick up -we always try to 
help where we can. 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-for-those-with-covid-19-can-end-after-five-full-days-following-two-negative-lfd-tests?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-for-those-with-covid-19-can-end-after-five-full-days-following-two-negative-lfd-tests?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

